Oquirrh Elementary General PTA Meeting Minutes
March 6. 2024

Members in attendance: Ashley Heber, Tangela Brown, Susan Ah-Sha, Ron Kelly, Connie Day, Angie
Chapman, Julie Humes, Noel Alton, Jen Ludlow

PTA President Ashley Heber called the meeting to order at 1:05 p.m.
Minutes from last meeting were reviewed.

Angie and Julies talked about Battle of the Books. The kids are doing well and are very excited to get battles
started. There are 105 kids participating this year. They will have the choice to sit at the Battle of the Books
table during lunch to do practice quizzes on Tuesdays. Julie and Angie need more prizes. PTA found lots of
prizes in their closet after the meeting and delivered them to Angie. Questions for the official battles will be
purchased with PTA funds. Battles will be April 18-19. We will need volunteers to help read questions and
score, please look for more info as we get closer to those dates if you’re interested in helping.

Shirts for next year will be based on the mural that was recently painted in the school gym. Jen Ludlow will
email the original art to Ashley. Noel will make design print ready. We will work on finding a printer and
having shirts ready for back-to-school night for next school year.

Panda Express Spirit Day went so well! Thank you to everyone who participated! We will do this spirit day
again next school year.

Noel will check with In-N-Out to see if we can get a spirit night scheduled there for next school year. She will
also see if they are willing to donate anything for teacher/staff appreciation this year.

PTC dinner for teachers was received very well. Thank you to all that provided soups and treats!

Book fair went well. We had a good number of volunteers (thank you!!) and were able to buy a book for every
teacher (Prek-6, SPED, Rotation teachers).

Lit Night will be April 25. All students will receive a free book. Books will be partially provided by PTA,
partially by Jen Ludlow and partially from leftover Battle of the Books supplies. There will also be a Buy One
Get One Free Scholastic Book Fair this night.

Teacher and Staff Appreciation is coming up. PTA will provide a soda for everyone from Thirst. All employees
will also receive an Amazon gift card. We will also have a chocolate fountain with treats. We need a list of staff
favorites as well as a list of food allergies.

The Maturation Program for all 5% grade students is coming up on April 3. PTA will provide treats—about 150
total needed. The school is looking into if we have enough goodie bags with hygiene supplies to give to each
child.

President Heber thanked all for coming and the meeting adjourned at 1:56 p.m.
Prepared by Ashley Heber--PTA President



